
 

   
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

       
      

  
 

     
    

   
   

   
   

 
 

     
 

    
 

 
      

       
 

 
  

 
 

 
  

  
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am more than happy to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of The Goddard School. The 
Goddard School is a nationwide network of early childhood education centers that provide high-quality 
care and education for young children. 

With its strong commitment to fostering the cognitive, social, and emotional development of young 
children, The Goddard School has become an invaluable resource for families and the community. It 
offers a range of services designed to support the growth and learning of children from infancy through 
pre-kindergarten. Its individualized curriculum and developmentally appropriate programs are tailored 
to meet each child’s unique needs, helping them develop essential skills. In addition to its core 
educational services, it also offers enrichment activities that promote creativity, physical activity, and 
social interaction. 

The success of The Goddard School is due, in large part, to its dedicated team of educators and staff. 
Their passion for early childhood education, combined with their expertise and commitment to 
excellence, makes it a trusted partner for families seeking high-quality care and education for their 
children. 

I wholeheartedly recommend The Goddard School to anyone who wants to help give their child a great 
start in life. With a dedicated team of early age educators, it is committed to creating a nurturing and 
safe environment for children to explore and learn. 

Sincerely, 

Luca Servino 
Strategic Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

657 Prospect Drive Stratford, Connecticut USA, 06615 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/lservino 
Main: 203-540-8633 Email: luca.servino@schooleymitchell.com 
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